
Statement 
 
 
 
 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

 

To whom it may concern,  
 
We, NetGear Inc., have done some modifications during testing the product of FCC ID: 
PY3WGR613VAL, and we hereby declare that this modification will be implemented in the 
final product. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

By:                                 Larry Kerila 

Title: Product Design Manager 

Applicant: Netgear, Inc. 

Address: 4500 Great America Parkway, Santa Clara, California 95054 USA 

Tel: +1-408-907-8000 

Fax: +1-408-907-8097 

E-mail: larry.kerila@netgear.com 

Date: Jan. 07, 2004 

 


